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16th November 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Tuesday 21st November, Year 4 Lions will be walking to Plymouth University to 

take part in a music workshop. 

This is an afternoon visit, but to ensure that we are able to begin on time, the 

children will be eating their packed lunch at the University. Please let us know on the 

form below if your child requires a school packed lunch. 

We will be back in time for our normal finishing time. 

Please complete the permission slip below and return to school by Friday 17th 

November. 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss Camm 

 

 

 

 

I give permission for my child ________________________________ to walk to the 

University to take part in a music workshop 

My child requires a school packed lunch  

Any medical issues ___________________________________________________ 

 

Signed _________________________________ 
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